August 7,2019

State Public Charter School Authority
Attn: Rebecca Feiden

2080 East Flamingo Road

Suite 230

Las Vegas, NV 89119

Re: Mater Academy of Nevada Charter Contract Renewal

Dear Ms. Feiden,

Below is the summary for Mater Academy of Nevada's ("Mater Academy") intent to renew
their charter contract:

Mater Academy intends to renew their charter contract with the SPCSA. Mater Academy
opened its doors in 2014 in the east side of the city of Las Vegas. In its current contract,
Mater has served Las Vegas students and families in Kindergarten through 8" Grade. Since
that time, Mater Academy has experienced a high amount of demand for their educational
experience at the high school level. As such, Mater Academy applied during the SPCSA’s Fall
Cycle for Charter Amendments to expand their charter contract to include 9-12 Grades,
which is still pending formal approval.

In order to continue offering Mater Academy’s unique and effective educational model to its
students and families, the Governing Board of Mater Academy and its Lead Principal are
proposing to renew their Nevada Charter Contract which expires on June 30, 2020.

Sincerely,

e

Ricardo Jasso

Board Chairperson,
Mater Academy of Nevada Board of Directors
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J Renee Fairless
Lead Principal, Mater Academy of Nevada




